
CCPPSTF Motion to Defer 

Motion is to defer today’s CCPPSTF vote until the next scheduled MRC 
meeting on January 25, 2018.   

This motion does not delay the timing of the scheduled final stakeholder 
vote at the January 25, 2018 Members Committee.  Any option that gains 
MRC approval on the 25th will be voted at the MC on the 25th.  The PJM 
Board is expected to consider CCPPSTF related issues at their February 
2018 meeting regardless of the timing of the MRC vote. 

A one month delay provides stakeholders with additional time to review the 
various tariff redline proposals associated with the CCPPSTF proposal.  It 
will also allow for all stakeholders to have the benefit of an expected FERC 
order on the DOE NOPR (on or about January 11, 2018) that also involves 
potential out of market actions. 
 
Finally, approval of this motion grants the MRC Chair the discretion for the 
MRC to review and discuss the various redline tariff changes regarding the 
CCPPSTF preferred package as posted for today’s MRC meeting and any 
alternate motions on this topic to facilitate MRC understanding of the voting 
to occur at the January 25, 2018 MRC meeting, and the January 25, 2018 
MC meeting if applicable. 
 
 


